
 

 

 

 

Calling all future Johns Creek Jaguars... 

It's a jungle out there! 

Join us for a Kindergarten Safari to ease those fears! 
 

Tuesday, August 4th  
9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

 
The Johns Creek Kindergarten Staff and Administration invite our future Kindergarteners 
and their parents for our orientation on Tuesday, Aug.4 from 9:00 – 11:00 a.m.  
 
In order to best prepare your child for the first day of school, you and your Kindergartener 
will be picked up by a Forsyth County school bus at the bus stop your child will use during 
the school year. If you need to know your bus stop location, you can find it by visiting 
www.forsyth.k12.ga.us. Scroll down to the Quick Link box at the bottom left of the screen. 
Follow the instructions on that page. Buses will arrive at your location between 9:00 and 
9:15 a.m.  
 
Kindergarten Safari will also be available for students with special needs. If your child 
attends a school outside the JCE district due to program need or is unable to ride a regular 
education bus due to a physical disability, please contact Leslie Horton at (770)888-1234 
x220513 prior to July 17th to arrange a pick-up time for our Kindergarten Safari.  

Upon arrival at the school, parents and students will visit several locations and learn about 
specific topics related to Kindergarten and Johns Creek Elementary.  
 
Don't miss this AWESOME opportunity to get a firsthand look at the Johns Creek 
experience! We think this will be a very exciting day for our future students and we hope you 
will join us! 
 

** Please be sure to check the JCE website for updates! ** 


